
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department Monthly Meeting  

Held on December 4, 2017, at 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

Attendance: Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Gary DaDdario, Jon Grey, Mark Jasmin, Devan 

McCaw, Bob Carfiro, Mike Coleman, Paul O’Dell, Tom O’Dell, Dave Sweeney  
 

Meeting called to order: 19:05  
Secretary’s report: Read and Accepted   
Treasurers report: Accepted  
Communications: None 
Committee reports: None  
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 Kitty fire extinguishers have been recalled for faulty handle. We will investigate the fire 
house extinguishers. 

 Thank you everyone who helped out with Richie Wilber’s funeral. 

 Generator pad was poured.  

 The new propane tank has come in. 

NEW BUSINESS:  

 Motion was made to make a donation to help the needy families in town.   

 Thank you to everyone who helps for the Christmas party.   
 

Training:  
Fire house check:  John Gray  
Adjourned: 19:27  

Hannah McCaw,  
       Secretary Colebrook VFD    
        860-379-8989 

 


